
 

 
 

Date:     May 1, 2025 

To:         State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:    Department of Public Safety 

Re:       Award of BPM006872: Supplemental Ammunition Products: Statewide 

 
 
The Arizona Department of Public Service has awarded contract: CTR076677 Supplemental Ammunition Products: 
Statewide to Sprague’s Sports. 

 

The initial contract period is active starting on 4/29/2025 and runs through 4/29/2026 and can be utilized by State 
Agencies and Cooperative Members. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Melanie Guyette @ mguyette@azdps.gov. 

 

 


